

Dear Prospective Advertiser,

On behalf of the Board of Directors, Members and Volunteers of MADD Canada, I would like to thank you for your interest in The MADD Message Yearbook.

The generosity of community-minded people like you makes it possible for MADD Canada to pursue its much-needed programs including victim support services, educational programs, youth programs and public awareness programs.

By placing an advertisement, you will be helping us in our mission to stop impaired driving and to support victims of this violent crime. The magazine will enable us to spread our life-saving messages even further and bring in additional revenues for our programs.

Every day in Canada, on average 4 people are killed and another 175 people are injured as a result of alcohol and drug-related crashes. You can help make all the difference in our efforts to save lives.

Thank you once again for your interest and support.

Sincerely,

Dawn Regan

**Chief Operating Officer** 

Dawn Reg

MADD Canada